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APPLICATION DOCUMENT FOR PREQUALIFICATION OF ENGINEERING, PROCUREMENT AND 

CONSTRUCTION (EPC) CONTRACTORS FOR DEVELOPMENT OF SPORTS INFRASTRUCTURE IN 

THE REPUBLIC OF MALDIVES – ADDENDUM II. 
 

Addendum No. II (Date: 07/12/2022) Ref No: GOILOC-351/Maldives/EPC-88 
 

Clause No. Existing Clause Revised Clause (Addendum – II) 

D.1 General 

Experience 

Experience in EPC / Construction 

contracts in Construction of Sports 

Stadiums/ Integrated Sports 

Complexes / Terminal Buildings of 

Commercial Airports in the role of 

prime contractor or JV member to 

the main client, in India that have 

been completed during the last ten 

(10) years, starting from November 

01, 2012 and up to application 

submission deadline. (In case of 

JVCA, requirement shall be met by 

the JVCA on a combined basis). 

Experience in EPC / Construction 

contracts in Construction of Sports 

Stadiums/ Integrated Sports 

Complexes / Terminal Buildings of 

Commercial Airports in the role of 

prime contractor or JV member to 

the main client, in India that have 

been completed between January 

01, 2010 and up to application 

submission deadline. (In case of 

JVCA, requirement shall be met by 

the JVCA on a combined basis). 

D.2 Specific 

Experience  
A: At least the number and value of 
similar EPC/Construction contracts 
in Construction of a Sports 
Stadiums/ Integrated Sports 
Complexes/ Terminal Building of 
Commercial Airports, in the role of 
prime contractor or JV member 6 to 
the main client/project authority, 
that have been completed between 
November 01, 2012 and application 
submission deadline:  

  

No. of 
Contrac

ts 

Vale of 
Each 

Contract 
(USD 

Million) 

Option I 3 13.89 

OR 

Option II 2 17.37 

OR 

Option III 1 27.79 
 

A: At least the number and value of 
similar EPC/Construction contracts 
in Construction of a Sports 
Stadiums/ Integrated Sports 
Complexes/ Terminal Building of 
Commercial Airports, in the role of 
prime contractor or JV member 6 to 
the main client/project authority, 
that have been completed between 
January 01, 2010 and application 
submission deadline:  

  

No. of 
Contra

cts 

Vale of 
Each 

Contract 
(USD 

Million) 

Option I 3 13.89 

OR 

Option II 2 17.37 

OR 

Option III 1 27.79 
  

 


